
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Procurement of contracts over £150,000 

Report to Cabinet 10 April 2024 
 
The Cabinet has been requested to consider a report that brings forward that 
seeks approval for procurement exercises in line with the Confidential appendix 
to the report. 
 
It was not possible for the Council to meet the requirement for publishing this 
notice 28 days in advance of the decision being taken because of the revised 
timescales for procurement (to allow for Cabinet approval); had not been set 
when work on these exercises started. Due to the time constraints in delivering 
these areas the report cannot be delayed to the Cabinet in June 2024. 

The procurement exercises are: 

(a) Vacant Property securing and cleaning/Clearing 
(b) Finance management solution 
(c) Fire doors and compartmentation surveys 
(d) Print Framework 
 

At the time of publication of the report all the information is in the public domain 
for consideration. However subject to negotiations on the impact of the 
proposals on Warwick District Council, further papers published may be 
confidential due to them containing Information relating to the financial or 
business affairs of any particular person (including the authority holding that 
information). 

The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executive, Head of Finance, Leader and 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee Chair have all agreed for the Cabinet to consider 
this report on 10 April 2024. 
 
Graham Leach  
Head of Governance & 
Monitoring Officer 
 
28 March 2024 


